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Electrification is the Right Direction 

The Final 2018 IEPR Update looks very good. The emphasis on electrification is properly 
placed. We must phase out use of natural gas in our buildings as quickly as possible. Each year's 

delay in reducing greenhouse gases will make the inevitable transition more expensive and 
contribute further to a destabilizing climate.  
 

Thank you for reinforcing California's leadership role in mitigating climate change.  
 

Sincerely,  
Rebecca Franke 




